
Nicholas Hall - Re Marstel 

  
Nick Hall 
NSW Planning 
  
Dear Nick 
  
Re Marstel 
  
This is a private submission by my wife - Rosie, and me. 
  
We oppose the Marstel Application. 
  
It is on land only a few hundred metres from where we live. 
  
Safety and  Traffic - bringing with it noise , dust, vibration, and toxic Diesel exhausts are our 
main concerns. 
  
Many of these issues are more fully spelt out in the attached submission by Correct 
Planning & Consultation for Mayfield group. We support all the arguments in that 
submission. 
  
We are away til next Wednesday. 
 
Cheers from Newcastle 
  
John & Rosie Hayes 
  
  
email:  jlhayes@bigpond.com 
  
Phn. 4967 3013   Mob  0400 171 602  
  
117 INGALL ST 
MAYFIELD EAST NSW 2304 
  
John L Hayes JP MARRIAGE CELEBRANT   
I conduct All Ceremonies at most Locations - referrals very welcome.  
  
Weddings: Renewal of Vows: Partnership & Commitment:  
Namings;  
Funerals & Memorials. 

From:    "John L Hayes" <jlhayes@bigpond.com>
To:    "Hall, Nick(NSWP)" <nicholas.hall@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Date:    12/23/2011 7:47 AM
Subject:    Re Marstel 
Attachments:   CPCFM Submision re Marstel Dec 2011.docx
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